
 

 

 
                                                                                                                      9 May 2017 
Dear Parents or Carers, 
                                   
 

Year 6 Residential Trip to PGL Barton Hall, Torquay 
 

Monday 11 June - Friday 15 June 2018 
 

We are delighted to inform you that for next year we are organising a 5 day residential, educational 
activity course at the PGL Centre at Barton Hall, Torquay. We are very fortunate to have secured a 
booking as it is extremely popular with school groups and have worked hard to negotiate in keeping 
the cost as low as possible. 
 
PGL centres provide a rewarding educational programme offering many National Curriculum-linked 
modules combined with thrilling outdoor and indoor adventure activities, with secure and controlled 
residential accommodation. Residential courses organised by the school are an invaluable part of the 
National Curriculum. Pupils benefit hugely from the experience, both educationally and socially and 
we feel certain that the Adventure Choice which we have chosen this year will prove to be both 
enjoyable and very worthwhile. As in previous years, we expect that all year 6 children will participate 
in this valuable and rewarding residential trip. To help support you with preparations for this trip we 
have wanted to give as much advanced notice of the dates and cost as is possible.  
 

We will be holding a presentation in September which will provide a brief introduction to the centre. 
The date and time of the presentation will be confirmed in the coming weeks. The total cost of the 
Year 6 residential trip will be £390 which includes transport to and from the site, food and 
accommodation, treats for the children, a visit to Stonehenge and all on site activities. No extra pocket 
money will be needed. We will require an initial deposit of £50.00 in order to secure a place for your 
child on this trip. Please note that this initial deposit is non-refundable and will confirm your child’s 

place and the deadline is Friday 19 May.  You are welcome to pay for the trip in full or in 
denominations that suit you, but we are proposing the following schedule of payments and will send 
reminders accordingly; 
     
Initial Deposit £50.00  Friday 26th May 2017 
1st Installment £85.00  Friday 22nd September 2017 
2nd Installment £85.00  Friday 10th November 2017 
3rd Installment £85.00  Friday 26th January 2018  
4th Installment £85.00  Friday 23rd March 2018 
  



 
If you have any worries or difficulties regarding payment or need some financial help please contact 
Mrs Louise MacMahon, Finance Manager as soon as possible before the deadline for the initial 
deposit. Please sign and return the consent slip below with your method of payment ticked with your 
initial deposit.. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs C Dyer 
Headteacher      
                                                     
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

I give my consent for my child ….………………………………… (Child’s name) to take part in the Year 

6 Residential Trip to PGL Barton Hall, Torquay 11 June -15 June 2018 

 

Please indicate your method of payment below. 

 
Signed……………………………. 
 
 

 
Cash 
 

 
Cheque 

 
Online Payment 

    


